
SPECIAL OFFER – SEPTEMBER 2024 – JULY 2025 

Friends of Bob Hope Theatre 

The Theatre Board of Management has agreed that for a trial period of one year 

from September 1st 2024, we will reintroduce the status of a ‘Friend of Bob Hope 

Theatre’. This will be in addition to the status of full membership.  

The aim of this initiative is to form a larger Theatre community who will get involved 

in our activities on all different levels. It is hoped that at the end of the year, some of 

those who have enjoyed the benefits of being a Friend, will want to continue with full 

membership.  

It will be free to become a Friend during the trial period, provided that you give 

contact details so that we can send information about the Theatre, newsletters, 

invitations to social and other events, and requests for help with Theatre activities. 

Anyone can sign up to be a Friend. We will be specifically inviting those who 

volunteer at the Theatre, those involved with guest companies who use BHT for their 

productions, and other affiliated local groups.  

Full Membership will continue to be available for a subscription of £10 per year. 

Those who appear in BHT productions will need to have full membership and 

to pay the show fee of £20 per annum. 

Members and Friends will receive communications from the Theatre by email (or by 

post on request) as detailed above.  

Benefits for Members and Friends  

Wednesday evening performances of BHT Actors’ Company productions will be 

Members and Friends evenings, when those who are Members or Friends will be 

able to buy half price tickets. (NB this will not apply to pantomime performances.) 

Full Adult Members only benefits 

*To vote for election for the Theatre Board of Management  

*To nominate for BHT Awards 

 


